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29th April 2024 

  
  
Dear Parents / Carers,  
  
  

SATs - Information for parents  
  

As the year 6 SATs fast approach, we would like to share some extra information about the week with you, 
including timetabling, sample questions and general information.  
  
A PDF has been created comprising the above information which will be posted on the KS2 SATs page and 
the Year 6 class page of the school website.   
  
Click here to access the KS2 SATs page: https://www.embsay.org/learning/ks2-sats 
Click here to access the school class page: https://www.embsay.org/classes/year-6  
  
If you have any queries about the Year 6 KS2 SATs, please contact us on admin@embsay.n-yorks.sch.uk with 
‘KS2 SATs Enquiry’ in the subject line. We will endeavour to respond ASAP.  
  
  

Monday 13th May: Class breakfast  
  
In order for us all to gather together as a class prior to the start of SATs, we would like to invite the children to 
a class breakfast/snack of croissants, fruit and juice. This gives us the opportunity to have a relaxing and fun 
start to the week and helps to ease any worries the children may have. If you would like your child to attend the 
breakfast, please ensure they are at school for 8:30am prompt.   
Your child does not have to eat with us if they prefer not to but of course can still attend to be part of the 
gathering.   
  
Gluten and dairy free alternatives will be provided for those who require this. If you have any concerns 
regarding dietary needs, please do contact us in advance of the day.    
  
  
Many thanks for your continued support.  
  

Miss Sanderson and the Year 6 team 😊  
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